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First	SeaBat	T50-P	Sold	at
Shallow	Survey	2015

Following	a	demonstration	at	the	7th	International	Shallow	Survey	2015	Conference	held
in	Plymouth,	UK,	Marine	Data	Consultants	(MDC)	from	Cape	Town	in	South	Africa	have
ordered	a	new	SeaBat	T50-P	ultra-high-resolution	multibeam	echosounder	system.	The
SeaBat	T50-P	will	be	officially	launched	at	the	Teledyne	Marine	Technology	Workshop,
which	is	taking	place	in	San	Diego,	USA,	from	4-7	October	2015.

The	SeaBat	T50-P	is	the	new	addition	to	the	leading	SeaBat	T-series	product	range
engineered	from	the	ground	up.	Combined	with	the	Portable	Sonar	Processor	the	SeaBat
T50-P	provides	survey	data,	providing	faster	operational	surveys	and	reduced	processing
time.

Image:	from	left	to	right,	John	Fraser	(Teledyne	RESON),	Gordon	Rigg	(Marine	Data	Consultants)	and	Grant	Jennings	(Teledyne	Odom
Hydrographic).
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